
Item Title: Rename North Wake Landfill District Park 
 
  
Specific Action Requested: 
That the Board of Commissioners renames North Wake Landfill District Park as 
Green Hills County Park. 
 
 
Item Summary: 
 
Wake County Parks, Recreation, and Open Space (PROS) provides outdoor recreation 
and educational opportunities while promoting environmental and cultural stewardship 
through a managed system of parks and open spaces. Following a process outlined to 
the Board of Commissioners, and based on stakeholder feedback, PROS requests a 
name change for North Wake Landfill District Park to Green Hills County Park. 
 

 
 

The suggested name was arrived at through a public input and committee process.  
PROS solicited name suggestions from staff, county stakeholders, and park users during 
the month of October and early November in the nearby parks and online. In late 
November, staff presented the gathered suggestions to a naming committee that included 
members from PROS, OSAPAC, Communications, GSA, and Solid Waste. This 
committee reviewed the collected suggestions to arrive at this recommendation. 
  
  



Name suggestions were solicited through the following channels: 

 Article in October edition of Insights to let staff know that they could submit ideas. 

 Posts on the North Wake Landfill District Park webpage and Facebook page 
throughout the month including a form for visitors to submit their suggestions. 

 Shared information on the @wakegovparks Twitter and Instagram accounts. 

 Placed signage and suggestion cards at the park for visitors to submit suggestions. 
  
Naming or renaming buildings owned by Wake County requires Board of Commissioners 
approval. This name change is consistent with the board’s “Policy for Naming Property 
Belonging to the County of Wake” (Attachment A). 
 

Existing 
Name 

North Wake Landfill District Park  

Proposed 
Name 

Green Hills County Park 

Address 9300 Deponie Dr, 
Raleigh, NC 27614 

 
Cost of sign changes will be funded through the PROS operating budget. The Open 
Space and Parks Advisory Committee last reviewed the name change at its March 2018 
meeting and recommended the name change be forwarded to the Board of 
Commissioners for its consideration. 
 

 
 
Attachments: 

1. Presentation 
2. Policy for Naming Property Belonging to Wake County 
 


